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We Bike SF!



Bike to Work Day promotes the use of bicycles and highlights San Francisco’s efforts to 
make navigating our streets on two wheels convenient, safe and enjoyable for all.
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The annual springtime event, 
which is hosted by the San 
Francisco Bicycle Coalition, 
is the biggest day of the year 
for biking in San Francisco 
and is celebrated in all of our 
neighborhoods. Among the 
energetic cyclists were dozens 
of Public Works staffers. 

San Francisco always knows 
how to have fun and Bike to 
Work Day was no exception. 
Scattered throughout the City 
were organized commuter 
convoys, energizer stations 
that provided free snacks 
and cycling-related goodies, 
and a Civic Center rally 
that celebrated biking and 
all its benefits. We hosted a 
commuter hub at Mechanics 
Plaza.

Bike to Work Day promotes 
the use of bicycles and 
highlights San Francisco’s 
efforts to make navigating 
our streets on two wheels 
convenient, safe and enjoyable 
for all. In recent years, Public 
Works, in partnership with 
the San Francisco Municipal 

Transportation Agency, 
has made great progress 
in enhancing the cycling 
experience: We’ve added more 
bike lanes, converted existing 
unprotected bike lanes to 
protected ones, repaved 
hundreds of roads and filled 
thousands of potholes, and, 
as a city, worked with private 
companies to significantly 
increase the number of shared 
bikes and loading dock 
stations.

Bike to Work Day and Walk 
to Work Day, which took 
place in April, give folks the 
opportunity to learn about 
and practice eco-friendly 
transportation alternatives. 
Not only are biking and 
walking good for the body, 
they also are good for the 
environment and help us 
reduce greenhouse gas 
emissions and other harmful 
pollutions.

Thanks to everyone who 
participated in the festivities, 
and we hope to see you back 
on that saddle sometime soon!

Bike to Work Day promotes the use of bicycles and highlights San Francisco’s efforts to 
make navigating our streets on two wheels convenient, safe and enjoyable for all.



Public Works Pioneer Honored

Proud family members celebrate 
the commemoration of the 
Mel Baker Conference Room at 
the Public Works Operations Yard.
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Public Works Pioneer Honored
This month we had the pleasure of 
honoring Mel Baker, the first African 
American superintendent at Public 
Works, by naming a conference room 
after him at our Operations Yard. 



Committed to the greening and beautification of San Francisco, Baker was lauded by neighborhood groups 
during his tenure at Public Works and praised by his staff as a firm but fair manager.

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_p1YtswEbkg
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Baker retired in 1999 after 37 
years of service with the City. He 
started his career as an assistant 
gardener at the Recreation and 
Park Department, working at the 
zoo and the Strybing Arboretum. 
He joined Public Works in 1981 
as a gardener supervisor and 
worked his way up the ranks, first 
as assistant superintendent of 
the Bureau of Street Cleaning/
Urban Forestry and then to 
superintendent of Street and 
Environmental Services, where 
he oversaw the entire street 
cleaning operation. 

Committed to the greening 
and beautification of San 
Francisco, Baker was lauded by 
neighborhood groups during 
his tenure at Public Works and 
praised by his staff as a firm but 
fair manager.

When he started his career with 
Public Works, racial tension 
percolated at the Operations 
Yard and few African Americans 
served in the upper ranks. Today, 
thanks in large part to Baker’s 
leadership, the Operations Yard 
is well integrated and welcoming. 

Baker died in 2010. His 
family joined us at the May 21 
dedication of the Mel Baker 
Conference Room.

Committed to the greening and beautification of San Francisco, Baker was lauded by neighborhood groups 
during his tenure at Public Works and praised by his staff as a firm but fair manager.

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_p1YtswEbkg


On bustling downtown 
San Francisco's Market 
Street, Public Works 
landscape architect John 
Dennis noticed a Western 
Swallowtail Butterfly this 
month, with his photo 
becoming a big Twitter hit.


